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Craig, Sondra

From: Doug and Nancy Casper <dncasper@hotmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, August 5, 2025 3:01 PM
To: ZZ Council Members
Subject: Bubblers!

[Some people who received this message don't oŌen get email from dncasper@hotmail.com. Learn why this is important at 
hƩps://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdenƟficaƟon ] 
 
*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open aƩachments unless you recognize the 
sender and know the content is safe. *** 
 
 
Dear Honorable Mayor and Council Members, 
 
Save the Bubblers! 
Make them useable! 
Add several ADA bubblers! 
Do Not strip La Crosse of these precious monuments! 
Thank you! 
 
Doug and Nancy Casper 
815 Plainview Rd 
La Crosse WI 54603 
608-790-2322 
Former La Crosse 
 (GeneraƟonal) Residents 
 
Sent from my iPhone 


